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Jackson Co Sheriff seeks missing UTV
(KNZA)--The Jackson County Sheriff's Department is investigating the theft of a
UTV from a residence in the southern portion of the county over the weekend.

Sheriff Tim Morse, in a news release, said the green camo 2004 Rhino 660
side-by-side was taken from a home in the 13-thousand block of S.Road between
Mayetta and Hoyt.

Morse said it's believed the UTV was stolen sometime Friday night or early
Saturday morning.

A reward is being offered for information that leads to the conviction of the
individual or individuals responsible.

Anyone with information about the crime is asked to contact the Jackson County
Sheriff's Office at 785-364-2251.
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